Norman Shade Mang & Belinda Long
517 Heath Lane
Coppell, Texas 75019

March 21, 2019 L
City of Coppell Planning Department:

We have reviewed the site plan of the adjacent development to the West of our
property and prefer for the existing 8’ cedar board on board fence with metal posts to
be left as is in lieu of replacing with a brick screening wall,

We prefer the residential feel of the wood fence in lieu of the harsh commerc:al feel of
masonry.

Respectfully,
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